
 

 

 

• Driver Education enrollment has been extended. Forms are available on the BHS website or at the 

Attendance Office. Forms should be handed in to Mrs. Michele in Attendance on Wednesday 

morning 1/18. 

 

• World Language Club will hold MANDATORY MEETINGS on January 18th and 25th both before 

school and after school! Your attendance is important as we are planning World Language Week! 

See you there! 

• Attention Seniors:  Suffolk Community College Onsite Admissions will be visiting BHS on 

Thursday, March 2nd. If you are interested in applying, please see Mrs. Deubel in Guidance to sign 

up.  

 

• Great quotes from Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. on education… 

 

“I have the audacity to believe that people everywhere can have three meals a day for their bodies, 

education, and culture for their minds, and dignity, equality, and freedom for their spirits.” 

“The function of education is to teach one to think intensively and to think critically.  Intelligence 

plus character – that is the goal of true education.” 

   

• Attention ALL students in Grades 7-12!!!  Do you have a talent you’d like to share? BHS Presents is 

scheduled for Friday, February 10th!!! Applications are located outside rooms 140 and 241. They must 

be completed and returned to Ms. Carey or Ms. Fama no later than Friday, January 27th. If you have 

any questions, please see a Student Council member or Ms. Fama or Ms. Carey!  

 

• There will be a JV and Varsity Softball informational meeting today after school in Room 208.  If 

you are interested in playing softball this year, this meeting is highly recommended.  If you can not 

attend this meeting, please see Ms. O’Donnell for any additional information.  Our next open gym 

will be held Monday, January 23rd. 

 

• Mrs. Turk’s Jazz Lab Band has rehearsal tonight.  See you at 6:30 in the Band Room. 
  

 

 

 


